
 
From: Cindy Engstrom [mailto:cindy@ladyofthelake.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 1:59 PM 

To: undisclosed-recipients 

Subject: Lady Express will resume service on Friday June 5, 2009 

 

Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 

509-682-4584 

cindy@ladyofthelake.com 
June 2, 2009 

  

  

  

CHANGE OF SCHEDULE NOTICE 

  

Interruption in Service for the Lady Express will continue 

through Thursday June 4, 2009 

The Lady Express will resume her normal schedule on Friday 

June 5, 2009 

  

The Lady Express will resume service on Friday June 5, 2009.  We are awaiting 

arrival of the part(s) needed to make the repair.. 

  

The Lady of the Lake II will run daily as scheduled.   

  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your 

assistance in passing this message on to those who may be affected. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact us.  Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cindy Engstrom 
Business Manager 
 

mailto:cindy@ladyofthelake.com

